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STATE OF ALASKA
June 30, 2017

The Honorable Pete Kelly
President of the Senate
Alaska State Legislature
State Capitol, Room 111
Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear President Kelly:

On this date I have signed the following bill passed by the first special session of the Thirtieth
Alaska State Legislature and am transmitting the engrossed and enrolled copies to the Office of the
Lieutenant Governort for permanent filing:

CCS HB 59

“An Act making appropriations for the operating and capital expenses of the state’s
integrated comprehensive mental health program; and providing for an etfective
date.”

Chapter 1, FSSLA 2017

I am committed to a tesponsible budget that provides for essential mental health services to the
public. I am encouraged to see that the Legislature shares this vision and has funded the FY2013
comprehensive mental health program contained in this bill within less than one-half of one percent
of my December proposal.

Sincetely,

Bill Walker
Governor

Enclosutre
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STATE OF ALASKA
June 30, 2017

The Honorable Bryce Edgmon
Speaker of the House

Alaska State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 208
Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear Speaker Edgmon:

On this date I have signed the following bill passed by the first special session of the Thirtieth
Alaska State Legislature and am transmitting the engrossed and enrolled copies to the Office of the
Lieutenant Governor for permanent filing:

CCS HB 59

“An Act making appropriations for the operating and capital expenses of the state’s
integrated comprehensive mental health program; and providing foran effective
date.”

Chapter 1, FSSLA 2017

I am committed to a responsible budget that provides for essential mental health services to the
public. I am encouraged to see that the Legislature shares this vision and has funded the FY2018
comptrehensive mental health program contained in this bill within less than one-half of one percent
of my December proposal.

Sincerely,

Bl Ll

Bill Walker
Governot

Enclosute
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